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SB 210 is a bill chasing a problem that does not exist. Oregon’s mail-in voting system 

has been successful and there has not been any evidence of fraud or coercion. 

Requiring a valid government-issued ID to vote is simply a way of disenfranchising 

citizens who cannot afford the time or money necessary for passports or Real-IDs. 

Some seniors and those with transportation challenges will struggle to reach a polling 

place. There is NO reason to pass this bill OTHER than attempting to restrict the 

rights of citizens to vote. Stop SB210. 


